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COMMENTS
 

The Committee supports the extension of the tenure of the Waterfront Enterprise Board for a further 10  years in
order that the planned development programme can be successfully brought to fruition. The Committee will
continue to review the terms and conditions of individual schemes, in accordance with the States’ requirement
under P.45/2002, to ensure that they are in the Island’s best financial interests.


